
Announcements for Wednesday, September 19, 2018 

 

 For anyone interested in playing high school soccer, there will be an informational meeting on 

Monday, September 24th in room 440 after school at 3:45 pm. 

 

 Happily Ever After is hosting a book drive during the month of September.  Please bring new 

and used books to room N241.  New books and coloring books will be donated to Wolfson’s 

and used books will be donated to Daniel’s House. 

 

 Spikeball will meet Thursday after school. 

 

 Math tutoring in the Media Center starts today! It’s every Wednesday 2:45 – 3:45. 

 

 All Freshmen are invited to attend the annual Link Crew Freshmen Tailgate this Friday before 

our home game against the SAHS Yellow Jackets. Please join your Link Crew Leaders for music, 

games, food, and fun. This event is free for freshmen students but does not include a ticket to 

the game. 

 

 Attention BETA Members:  BETA Club will be having their first meeting on Monday, September 

24th at 8:40 am in the small cafeteria.  Come to find more information on the upcoming service 

projects! 

 

 The Jostens representative will return to Bartram today during all lunches to take ring orders. 

See Mrs. Tax in 200 with questions. 

 

 Guest Forms for our Homecoming Dance on October 13th are available in the front office, 9th 

Grade Desk, and on the BTHS website. Guests may only be other St Johns County School 

Students or BTHS alumni under 20 years old. See Mrs. Tax in 200 with questions. 

 

 The Senior Breakfast will be this Friday, September 21st for all who have paid Senior Dues.  

BTHS Class of 2019 t-shirts will distributed during the breakfast. Dues can be paid on SchoolPay. 

See any Senior Class officer or sponsor with questions. 



 

 This is the last week to pay your dues to join the Spanish Club. Please bring a check for $20.00 

to Ms. Echt’s room ASAP. Our first meeting is on September 25th. 


